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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
  
 
 

WOWs for FOUNDATION 
STAGE 

NURSERY:  Cecily L, Amadea, Kit, Gabriel, Clemence, Tai. 
RECEPTION:  Orlaith, Andrew, Lorenzo, Lorna 

RECEPTION 
Poppy GROW & LEARN:  For wonderful reading 

Kamila LOVE:  For being such a kind and caring friend 

YEAR 1 
Juliette GROW & LEARN:  For persevering with the Colour Magic Program and 

creating a beautiful spring tree in ICT Sophie 

YEAR 2 

Freddie LOVE & LEARN:  For working so beautifully with his partner in Maths to make 
3D models Arthur 

Eloise    GROW:  For settling in so beautifully to Year 2! 

YEAR 3 
Leonor 

LEARN & GROW:  For settling in well at Sacred Heart and for working so 
hard this week! 

Octavia 
LEARN & GROW:  For her happy and positive attitude and hard work all 
week! 

YEAR 4 Whole Class LEARN & GROW:  For their fantastic Anglo-Saxon houses. 

YEAR 5 

Thomas 
LEARN:  For working really hard and writing 5 book reviews over the Easter 
holidays 

Myles 
GROW:  For speaking so confidently and articulately about his fantastic 
Easter holiday 

YEAR 6 Whole Class 
LEARN & GROW:  For working so hard to prepare for the upcoming SATs 
over the Easter break. 

 
 

MUSIC 

Gus (Y4) For an excellent lesson on a new duet 

Freddie (Y2) 
For good progress and working hard on his piano exercises. Keep it up, 
Freddie! 

Emma (Y5) For working well on her pentatonic scales in class music. Good sounds! 



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Bea Bea (Y6) participated on Easter Sunday in the Tiger’s Acro 
Cup, her first National Acro Gymnastics competition in the 
Grade 2 Women’s Pair category. Competing against pairs from 
Ireland and across the UK, her pair won third place with a score 
of 25.933 out of 31, less than half a point behind the gold 
winning pair. 

• Felicity (Y3), Mae (Y4), Millie (Y5) and Poppy (Y3) travelled 
with 30 other students from the Catherine Bellinger School of 
Dance to perform at the Tottenham Hotspur’s Stadium in 
London. They danced pre-game and at half time for the 

Saracens V Bristol 
Bears rugby 
match. They also 
got to watch the very exciting game too. They danced beautifully 
and with great confidence in front of an audience of nearly 
60,000 people! Huge well-done girls.  
UKRAINE 

• Harry (Y5) completed 
the 9 miles run to raise 
money for the Disaster’s 
Emergency Committee!   He 
successfully raised £842 
(with the Government  
doubling this to £1,684) 

• Sacred Heart raised £386.12 in their collection for the people of Ukraine. 
 
U11 Tag Rugby Festival @ Uplands – Friday 1st April  

The Mixed Tag team went to 
Uplands for the Mixed Tag Festival 
with six other primary schools.  We 
played every school in a round 
robin format. The team played 
exceptionally well as the weather 
conditions were very harsh with a 
freezing wind, which then turned to snow in the second match.  They 
scored some amazing tries, displaying excellent passing skills in 
difficult conditions. Overall, we won all our games, bar one finishing the 
season on a high. Well done everyone! 
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SUMMER MUSIC CONCERT – THURSDAY 5th MAY @ 6.00PM 
Our annual soloists' summer music concert takes place on Thursday 5 May at 6pm in the school hall. All KS2 
children who learn with our peripatetic music teachers will be performing either solos or duets. The evening 
promises to be a lovely mixture of classics, moderns and even some own compositions from the children. Please 
come along and support the children. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  
For all our budding KS1 musicians, there will be an opportunity to perform at school during the EYFS 
assemblies. 
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 2 
Mon 2nd May  BANK HOLIDAY   

Tue 3rd May   Whole School Mass – All Welcome 09.00 

Wed 4th May  Foundation Stage Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45 @ Mayfield  

Thu 5th May   KS1 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Summer Music Concert  
(KS2 Individual Music Pupils) 

18.00 

Fri 6th May   KS2 Open Classroom  08.30-08.45 

Awards Assembly & Chess Presentation  08.55 

Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 

 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
Year One say they are very happy to be back at school, and have been enjoying meeting up with their friends 
and teachers again, sharing all their wonderful Easter experiences.  With this photo we look back at one 
particularly exciting Easter memory, the Easter Egg Hunt. The children looked enthusiastically for their special 
number to find the clues and work out the password needed to collect their chocolate egg.  It was great fun, 
despite the rather chilly breeze.  Great thanks go to Mrs Bartlett and Mrs Donovan for such a well-organised 
and enjoyable event! 
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Year 5 have been reflecting on how they 
can help others in RE and PSHE 
sessions, and agreed that they would use 
their cake sale money to try to make a 
practical difference to improve the life 
chances of vulnerable people in other 
countries. They decided to use their 
money to buy world gifts from CAFOD and 
there was a class vote to decide how to 
use these funds in the best possible way. 
They were able to help an astonishing 
range of people with quite different needs. 
This is how they used their cake sale 
money: 
 
 
 

• Funds to teach two people to read, opening doors to education and self-improvement; 
• A mosquito net to protect families and particularly babies from deadly diseases; 
• Provision of emergency water at disaster sites; 
• Fruit tree saplings to feed families and provide produce to sell at market; 
• Chirpy chickens - providing eggs and food for families and produce to sell at markets; 
• Two personal cleaning kits and a Period Pack to help vulnerable families and young women clean 

themselves and their clothes and to provide facemasks; 
• A goat, which provides milk and free fertiliser! 
 

It has been very rewarding for the children to see how much difference their money has made to the lives of so 
many people, and it has helped them to understand the difficult challenges so many people have to live through 
every day.  

During the Easter holidays, the children in Year 3 were asked to design and make a mosaic in connection with 
their upcoming History topic of The Romans. The children could choose which material they made their mosaics 
from.  Some used paper, others glass squares, pieces of stone, shells, photographs and jewels. They had 
thought carefully about their designs and came up with a wide variety of subjects.  The children had obviously 
taken a lot of time and care over them and they look fabulous up in the classroom! 


